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Please make sure your child has in school:
-PE kit
-Wellies and waterproofs for forest school
-A spare set of clothes.

We have stuck your child’s BusyThings
login in the back of their red book if you 
would like to access at home.

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Jensen – for sharing how he is feeling 
when giving a choice of 2.
Spencer – for fab mark making and 
writing in Big Write and English.
School rules award: kind
Troy – for great interactive play with 
other children

In Pine class this week…
- In English we have been focusing on our sounds and writing skills. We 

have been writing letters in paint, drawing boards and on paper. We 
have also worked on Fred talk, oral blending and building words with 
magnet letters.

- In maths we continued our work on place value working on counting; 
matching and making a range of numbers. 

- In topic we are still really enjoying learning about the seasons with a 
focus on summer and autumn. We have thought about clothing 
choices appropriate to the weather, enjoyed sensory walks and even 
pretended to be the wind blowing all the leaves off the tree.

- We have all been showing off our ball control skills in the form of 
kicking into mini goals and bouncing basketballs. 


